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Dear Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

I have read the report of the Advisory Mission and agree with its principal
finding, 
i.e. that the scheme would have an adverse impact on this important neolithic
site and that a southern bypass should be further explored.

I have given tours to Stonehenge and we have spent many tens of thousands
of pounds in Wiltshire.
I would not want this site to be further desecrated with a tunnel.

Thank you for considering a better option!

Ron Russell Cushing
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